
 

  

  

"Be Attentive" Retreat!  

 

We are excited to announce the upcoming "Be Attentive: 

Conversations on Vocational Discernment" retreat, scheduled to take 

place at Hellenic College Holy Cross (HCHC) from October 11-13, 

2024. This retreat is designed for men from any Orthodox Christian 

jurisdiction who are considering the ordained ministry. 

  



As a parish priest, you play a crucial role in recognizing and nurturing 

vocations. We invite you to encourage those in your community who 

may be contemplating a vocation to the priesthood to attend this 

retreat. Additionally, we hope you can identify and reach out to 

individuals whom you see as potentially developing this calling. 

At the "Be Attentive" retreat, participants will: 

• Engage in directed discussions with fellow participants and 

eminent clergy. 

• Investigate deeply what the Church believes about Holy Orders. 

• Explore the true calling and responsibilities of clergy. 

Understand the impact of faithful servant ministry in parishes, the 

Church, and the world.  

 

Application Page: https://enrollment.hchc.edu/beattentive 

  

Last year, our retreats on vocational discernment attracted 34 men 

considering the path of priesthood. This year, we look forward to welcoming 

even more participants who are eager to discern their vocation and be 

attentive to God's voice in their lives. 

https://enrollment.hchc.edu/beattentive

